
Ontario Line Construction Notice 

 

 

Information as of: May 29, 2025  

Bridge abutment construction at 
Tiverton Avenue  
Dates: Starting as early as Monday, June 9, 2025 until late July 2025 
Hours of work and duration: Weekdays between 7 a.m. and 5 p.m. with occasional 
weekend work 

 
 
What is happening? 
• As early as Monday, June 9, 2025, construction of the 

new Dundas Street bridge will begin at the south end of 
Tiverton Avenue.  

• To complete this work safely, fencing will be installed at 
the south end of Tiverton Avenue near Dundas Street.  

• Pedestrians may be temporarily rerouted around the 
work zone as required.  

• Parking will be maintained on Tiverton Avenue. 
Pedestrian access from Tiverton Avenue to Dundas Street 
will also be maintained.  

What to expect 
• Fencing and hoarding will be installed at the south end 

of Tiverton Avenue.  
• Construction activities will include excavation, piling, 

rebar installation, and concrete pours.   
• Materials will be brought into the work area from within 

the rail corridor using the Logan access road. 
• Noise and vibration from construction activities can be 

expected.  
• Mitigation measures, such as noise barriers and noise reduction attachments, are in place to minimize 

community disruption as much as possible. Monitoring instruments are in place to ensure that noise and 
vibration levels stay within acceptable limits. 

• Traffic barrels, fencing and barriers will be in place to separate and secure work zones.   
• Construction equipment and materials will be properly secured within the work zones.  
• This work may be delayed or rescheduled due to inclement weather and/or unforeseen circumstances. 

About the project 
• 15.6-kilometre subway line that will make it faster and easier to travel within Toronto and beyond.   
• 15 stops and more than 40 transit connections, including GO, TTC, and more.  
• Approximately 30 minutes from one end of the line to the other.  
• 28,000 fewer cars on the road each day. 


